
I oppose this bill as it impedes the constitutional religious freedom of private schools to educate our children according to their 
chosen curriculum.  I fear that they will no longer be able to provide the religious instruction we value if the state is overseeing the 
school's curriculum.  I would prefer for those curriculum decisions to be made at the local school level.


